Golden Apple Award The Warfield Family December 6, 2010

Mr. and Mrs. Warfield began their involvement in KPBSD as volunteers before their children even entered school. The Warfield family has been involved in many aspects of our local public education system for almost two decades.

Mr. Warfield has served on a variety of school and District committees, and as a member and frequent president of the site based councils at both Sterling Elementary and Soldotna High School. He has provided numerous hours of support by serving on District budget committees, testifying at legislative committees regarding school issues, attending Borough Assembly meetings, and advocating for the needs of our public schools. Mrs. Warfield has supported our schools through her assistance with an uncountable number of events. She has helped with numerous fundraisers, field trips, and has provided leadership for youth activities.

Despite their youth, Cody and Chantel have seized many opportunities over the years to follow in their parents' footsteps of service to the community. Cody and Chantel have provided leadership to their peers through both school and community activities. Chantel and Cody set a positive example of how hard work, diligence and a positive attitude all contribute to success.

The entire Warfield family has worked together to provide support and help raise funds for both Soldotna High School and Sterling Elementary School. Mr. and Mrs. Warfield always seize the opportunity to engage in community service with their children.

We, the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District Board of Education, are proud to recognize The Warfield Family for their dedication to the students, parents and staff in the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District.